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Now that warmer weather is upon us, we would 
like to remind everyone that the City of Trenton 
will be looking for Nuisance Violations such as 
Tall Grass & Weeds, Excessive Trash & Debris, 
Disabled/Junk Vehicles, and more than one   
Unregistered Vehicle on a property. 
  
These Nuisance Violations are generally a   
Residential property issue but Commercial  
properties can be in violation as well. 
  
Keep in the mind that the City of Trenton uses 
these Nuisance Ordinances to help clean up the 
City and keep it looking good throughout the 
year.  If you believe a violation exists, contact 
the Police Department or 
Trenton City Hall so we can 
look into it.  
 

Chief Rex Ross 
 

 

Tips From the Chief of Police 
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Business Spotlight 

Barnes Greenhouse 
Barnes Greenhouse is a 5th generation family owned business that  was founded 

in 1890 by Benjamin and Elizabeth Barnes.  The family owners through the years 

include Hugh Barnes, Donald and Mildred Barnes, Larry and Donna Barnes 

Christy, and now Mike and Beth Mack and Eric Christy.  During this time, you 

will find the staff at Barnes getting all of their plants ready for their upcoming 

season.  They sell the products frown in house as well as additional shrubs, trees, 

and plants purchased from other greenhouses and nurseries.  The garden cent is 

open seasonally from March to October.  Customers from this area flock there 

this time of year ready for the sight of getting things growing.  Their early spring 

hours are 8:30-5:00 Monday-Saturday and in May they extend their hour to 6:00 

PM on Friday nights and are also open on Sunday afternoons to accommodate the 

demand from those ready to plant and grow all things from vegetation to trees!  

While they are open from March to October, you will find the plant production 

team planning, ordering, and doing the maintenance that goes on all year around 

at the greenhouse.  People often think when the garden center is closed, the entire 

business is shut down but that’s not the case at all.   There’s lot’s of things going 

on behind the scenes and getting plants started while most people are warm and 

cozy in their homes during a winter snowstorm.  January is actually the peak of 

their propagation and in February the transplanting line is running full speed 

every day!  Go out and visit Barnes 

Greenhouse at 3235 Pleasant Plain in 

Trenton, take a look around, get 

some advice on what things would 

grow well in your yard, and find the 

perfect gifts as well.  Looking for 

something specific?  Give them a call 

at (660)359-2600. 
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Member Moments 

 

 The 17th Annual Wright Memorial Hospital Foundation Charity Golf 

Tournament is scheduled for Friday, June 23 at Riverside Country 

Club in Trenton. For questions, or to secure a team or sponsorship, 

contact Scott Sharp at ssharp@saintlukeskc.org, or 660-358-5706.  

 We would like to announce Jenny White as our interim   Clinical Di-

rector at Serve Link Home Care. Jenny has been with Serve Link 

Home care for 10 years. Karli Anderson is our newest Home Health 

nurse. Our nurses are from our community and here to take care of 

our community!  

 North Central Missouri Business Facilitation will host the 2023 

Small Business Expo on May 23, 2023, at the Cameron Regional 

YMCA. The Expo is open to small business owners, entrepreneurs, 

or anyone wanting to learn more about starting a business or im-

proving their existing small business. Registration will be open soon 

at www.ncmbf.org. For more information contact Jackie Spainhow-

er, Facilitator, at 816-752-8662 or 

email facilitator.ncmbf@gmail.com.    

Barnes          

Greenhouse would 

like to recognize 

Cindy Jennings for 

25 years of service 

at Barnes          

Greenhouse!    

Congratulations 

Cindy! 

mailto:ssharp@saintlukeskc.org
http://www.ncmbf.org/
mailto:facilitator.ncmbf@gmail.com






Upcoming Events in our Area 



Trenton Chamber of Commerce Board Members: Stephanie     

Burnfin, Andy Cox, Cindy Roy, Kim Washburn, Phillip Ray, Ron 

Urton, Dr. Tristan Londre, Andrea Johnson, Kathi Brewer, Ryan 

Tepen, Steve Schieber, Scott Sharp, Harry Belvel, Daniel Gott, 

Laura Kimble and Trish Smith 

 

Trenton Chamber of Commerce Ambassadors: Ali Gray, Austin 

Taul, Becky Vandevender, Bonita Price, Briana Bentley, Chad Boyd, 

Cole Soptic, Debbie Morse, Diane Lowrey, Dillon Harp, Jeanie  

Griffin, Jeb Walker, Kimby Mingel, Linda Eads, Marlisa           

Klinginsmith, Megan Taul, Melissa Purkapile, Rachel Arnold,    

Robin Chambers, Sharon Barnett, Steve Taylor, Sue Huffstutter, 

and Tracy Kralicek  


